



Dear Teacher,

This year, CalFresh Healthy Living, University of California (UC) will work or has worked with you to provide nutrition and physical activity lessons. Our goal is to teach children about healthy eating habits to help them stay healthy and perform well in school. Our program is funded by USDA and is free to your school.

To find out how well our lessons work, we plan to ask your students how they like the healthy foods offered in class. We also plan to ask you about changes that you have seen. For example, can more students identify healthy food choices or for younger children can they identify two or more vegetables. If you were to participate in a CalFresh Healthy Living, UC training, we might also ask you to complete a feedback survey. The surveys are very brief and will not take more than 10 minutes to complete. However, completing the surveys is completely voluntary and will in no way affect your classrooms participation in CalFresh Healthy Living, UC.

If you have any questions about the surveys, just ask us!

Name of your local CalFresh Healthy Living, UC educator:	
Phone number:	

You may also contact our CalFresh Healthy Living, UC State Director: Kamaljeet Khaira, University of California at Davis, 1651 Alhambra Blvd, Suite 130, Sacramento, CA 95816 (916) 450-2800

If you have any concerns or complaints about our CalFresh Healthy Living, UC evaluation, you may also contact the Institutional Review Board, University of California at Davis at (916) 703-9151, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or by writing to the Institutional Review Board, CTSC Bldg., Suite 1400, Rm. 1429, 2921 Stockton Blvd., Sacramento, California 95817.